
 

 

WQ.251/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR SOCIAL SECURITY   

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 24th MAY 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st JUNE 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister inform the Assembly what progress, if any, has been made to implement the adoption by 

the States of ‘Housing: Prevention of Discrimination by Landlords against Tenants with Children 

(P.31/2018); and when she expects to bring the relevant legislation to the Assembly? 

 

 

Answer 

 

Law drafting is complete.  A short consultation exercise has been completed.  I expect to lodge the 

proposed amendments to the Discrimination Law imminently. 

 

 

 


